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JURISDICTIONAL INFORMATION: 
The Committee has the authority to recommend to Academic Board fo
new degree program. 
 
PREVIOUS ACTION TAKEN: 
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additional information requested by AP&P. The proposal was discussed with Principals and Deans 
on November 25, 2004 and was endorsed by them.  
 
If approved by Governing Council, the proposal for the new degree would go forth to the OCGS 
Appraisals Committee for consideration of the degree requirements. Subsequent to OCGS 
acceptance of the guiding principles, each graduate unit would decide for itself whether the 
awarding of this degree to its students is consistent with its doctoral program and 
disciplinary culture and as outlined in the criteria outlined in the attached summary. A 
proposal from a graduate unit to offer this degree will require the approval of the relevant 
divisional executive committee as well as the SGS Council. It is intended that currently registered 
students and future students in programs that elect to offer the M.Phil. will be eligible for it. 
Students who have lapsed, and former students who have completed their Ph.D. are not eligible. 
 
 
FINANCIAL AND/OR PLANNING IMPLICATIONS: 
The M.Phil. will be awarded only in absentia; there will be a diploma and a notation on a student’s 
transcript indicating they have been awarded an M.Phil. degree. A modest ROSI upgrade will be 
required to implement the new degree. There will be some modest ongoing costs associated with the 
awarding of the degree. These costs will be handled in the same manner as for other degree programs. 
 
The proposal will be going forth to Planning and Budget at the December 7 meeting. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Committee on Academic Policy and Programs recommend to the 
Academic Board for approval: 
 
THAT the School of Graduate Studies proposal for an In-Program Master of Philosophy Degree 
(M.Phil.) as specified in the attached letter from the School dated November, 2004 be approved.  


